Miller, Diane M. (CDC/NIOSH/EID)

From: Mullins, Denise M. (CIV) [Denise.Mullins@med.navy.mil]
Sent: Tuesday, May 20, 2008 9:47 AM

To: NIOSH Docket Office (CDC)

Cc: Hutchison, Tom L. (CIV); Mullins, Denise M. (CIV)
Subject: 128 - Firing Ranges Alert

Comments submiitted on behalf of Navy Marine Corps Public Health
Center--Navy Hearing Conservation Program Manager, Tom Hutchinson

1. Almost no comment about the synergistic effects of noise and lead exposure. Recommend
introductory paragraph describing the
potential ototoxic  effects of lead. Also should include ototoxic
effects of cleaning agents they might use in maintaining a range
facility. Also no mention of asphyxiants.

2. They do mention earplugs relative to noise protection and they also mention hand hygiene in
relation to dermal and oral exposure
but there is no mention of hand hygiene prior to insertion of
plugs (especially disposable plugs with foam-like texture) nor was there
mention of cleaning and care of non-disposable plugs and/or muffs to
reduce contamination.

3. There is separate citations on monitoring for blood leads and monitoring for noise exposure
but no mention of monitoring hearing
with elevated blood leads.

Very Respectfully,
Denise

"Teamwork is the ability to work together toward a common vision. The ability to direct individual
accomplishments toward organizational objectives. It is the fuel that allows common people to attain
uncommon results." --Andrew Carnegie

Denise M. Mullins, RN, COHN

Occupational Health Nurse Consultant

Navy and Marine Corps Public Health Center Occupational & Environmental Medicine Directorate (OEM)
620 John Paul Jones Circle, Bld, 215, Suite 1100 Portsmouth, VA 23708-2103 Fax (757) 953-0670 (DSN
377) Office (757) 953-0785 (DSN 377) denise.mullins@med.navy.mil OEM's web site:
http://www-nmcphc.med.navy.mil/occmed/OHN_Site/OHN_home.html

NOTICE:

This document may contain information covered under the Privacy Act, 5 USC 552(a), and/or the Health
Insurance Portability and Accountability Act (pl 104-191) and it's various implementing regulations and
must be protected in accordance with those provisions. Healthcare information is personal and sensitive
and must be treated accordingly. If this correspondence contains healthcare information it is being
provided to you after appropriate authorization from the patient or under circumstances that don't
require patient authorization. You, the recipient, are obligated to maintain it in a safe, secure and
confidential manner. Redisclosure without additional patient consent or as permitted by law is
prohibited. Unauthorized redisclosure or failure to maintain confidentiality subjects you to application
of appropriate sanction. If you have received this correspondence in error, please notify the sender at
once and destroy any copies you have made.



